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11-Oculus Tempore Dec 30 Summary

Detail
We're all falling/flying down into the deep void after having leapt off of the
cat walks, and we are strung out at various depths.

Luna crashes through the windshield of a shuttlecraft and is severely injured, he
lays unconscious as people are engaged in a vicious fight with the Pseudopod all
around him.

Kryssle lands safely on top of the ship along with Sky Blue.

Hans flies past the ship and is headed at breakneck speed toward the bottom of
the void. He kills a needle creature and barely misses a second creature.

Talon kills the other needle creature, and continues downward in the void.

Kryssle climbs into the shuttlecraft to save Luna. After helping heal him, she
starts to dance wildly about the cabin to distract the Pseudopod attacking Sky
Blue on the outside of the ship. The wild dancing combined with the lights and
shadows of combat, draw the other needle creatures to land on the ship.

Ahead of Talon is a ship on fire with lots of people in it. He manages to go
around the ship slowly but sees a flock of needle creatures charging after him.

Hans tries to go past the ship as quickly as possible, but is too close as the
ship explodes, he takes significant fire damage.

1. We're all falling/flying down into the deep void.

2. Luna crashes through the windows of a shuttlecraft, and is severally injured.

3. Kryssle and Sky Blue land on top of the shuttlecraft.

4. Hans and Talon make it down to the bottom of the shaft after several close
calls.

5. Sky Blue kills and eats a Pseudopod with an extended tongue. Then starts to
smile as she bulks up.

6. Luna, Kryssle, and Sky Blue fly to the bottom of the shaft in the
shuttlecraft.

7. We are all now gathered near the working elevator door.
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Sky Blue is on top of the shuttlecraft and is kicking ass against the Pseudopod.
Suddenly her tongue extends out for several feet, striking a Pseudopod and
sucking it down. With a happy smile she starts to bulk up! We're all slightly
afraid and impressed.

Luna blast one of the Pseudopod after being slightly healed by Kryssle.

Kryssle sees the Pseudopod and some of the needle creatures on top of the
shuttlecraft. She is very concerned for Sky Blue! She moves out of the ship to
stand on the top of the ship with Sky Blue. Kryssle goes to battle with her
scythe and does slight damage on the Pseudopod.

Talon cast a spell of "sanctuary" and the needle creatures fly past.
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Hans has taken significant damage from the explosion, but is still functioning.
He can see lots of wreckage falling with him toward the bottom of the void.

Talon is narrowly missed by another one of the needle creatures.

Kryssle is now fighting outside the ship and tries to save Sky Blue, although Sky
Blue appears to be doing a pretty good job of kicking ass all by herself. Kryssle
kills one of the needle creatures.

Talon is at the bottom of the void. Hans avoids other parts of the burning ship
wreckage and lands safely at the bottom of the shaft. As he lands he sees a
needle creature diving toward Talon. Hans kills the creature with a crossbow.

Luna gets the computer on the ship working in order to see what is still
operational. He is planning with the other survivors in the shuttlecraft to pilot
the ship to the bottom of the shaft where he has discovered a working elevator.
Kryssle and Sky Blue both get inside the ship and fly down to the bottom to meet
with Talon and Hans.

Everyone's finally landed at the bottom of the shaft safely. We're now
approaching the working elevator.

To Be Continued . . .
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